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Dear IBSSA members, Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 
For your attention hereby I report briefly about the IBSSA representative office activities in Latvia, in 2016. 
 
IBSSA representative office in Latvia continues the popularization of IBSSA and also organises professional 
security trainings for increasing of qualification for security specialists. 
The official training centre of IBSSA “Securitytrainig.LV” provides full range of security trainings for 
bodyguards and security specialists – special tactical shooting training, bodyguard training, extreme driving 
course, VIP evacuation with helicopter, specialised security trainings. 
In 2016 “Securitytrainig.LV” organised security education for private persons and corporative customers.   
 
Continues regular cooperation with State Revenue Service (SRS) – organised monthly security trainings with 
specialised for SRS training program. 
 

 
 
Continues increasing the security education level. Instructors of “Securitytrainig.LV” have regular trainings and 
courses for increasing of professional level. In 2016 I received official shooting instructor Certificate according 
to Latvian legislation. Also participated in different martial art seminars and trainings. 
 

 



 
In cooperation with the Latvian Practical Shooting Centre (LPSC) and also the International Practical Shooting 
Confederation regional representative in Latvia organised shooting trainings for security guard and bodyguards 
and practical shooting competition. 
 
“IBSSA CUP” shooting competition is a traditional and regular event every year. In 2016 we have organised 
two IBSSA CUP shooting competitions.  
 

 
 

IBSSA representative office in Latvia in 2016 established cooperation with the Latvian Border Guard Flight 
Squad according to contraband prevention. It was a very interesting experience for both sides. 
IBSSA representative provides UAV equipment for Latvian border control mission.  
 

 
 
Next Year we plan to continue our current activities, and find new opportunities for the development.  
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With kind regards, 
 
 

Mr. Andrey Shishov 
Country Representative of IBSSA for Latvia 


